

Stephen H. Halkiotis, Chair Barry Jacobs, Vice Chair Margaret W. Brown Moses Carey, Jr Alice M. Gordon

Orange County Commissioners P.O. Box 8181 200 S. Cameron Street Hillsborough, N.C. 27278



www.co.orange.nc.us

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Joint Schools and Land Use Councils (SLUC) Members

FROM:

Commissioner Alice Gordon, Chair, SLUC

DATE:

December 11, 2002

SUBJECT:

Cancellation of December 11, 2002 Meeting

The December 11 meeting of the Joint Schools and Land Use Councils has been cancelled. On December 10, 2002, the Board of County Commissioners approved both of the School Adequate Public Facilities Ordinance Memorandums of Understanding with addendums as previously approved. A transmittal letter will be sent to all parties.

The Schools and Land Use Councils schedule for next year will be distributed within the next month. Since the next stage of the process includes local government adoption of the implementing ordinance in late January and/or early February, 2003, the first Schools and Land Use Councils meeting will likely be February 12, 2003.

If you have any questions, please contact Craig Benedict or his Administrative Assistant Catherine LaSpaluto, at (919) 245-2575 or e-mail Craig at cbenedict@co.orange.nc.us.